April 15, 2007                           

A few weeks ago I mailed you a questionnaire seeking input about your community’s regulation regarding manufactured housing.  If you have already completed and returned it to us, please accept my sincere thanks.  If not, please do so today.  It is extremely important that your answers be included in our study if we are to accurately reflect the practices of all CDBG-eligible communities.

If by some chance you did not receive the questionnaire, or it got misplaced, please email me at dawkins@vt.edu  or call me at 540 231-3993, and I will promptly send you another questionnaire.  I appreciate your time to participate in our study.

                             
Sincerely,


Casey J. Dawkins


Director, Center for Housing Research

